August 29, 2024

Dear Mayor Jacque, City Council members, and City staff,

We would like to invite you to the 20 year Christoph Dedication
Reunion. It will be held on September 29, 2024 from 1-4 at the
Christoph House located North of the Aquatic Center and at the
shelter (closest to the pool) at Dyersville Commercial Club Park. We
look forward to seeing you at the event.

Sincerely,
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Christina Deutmeyer
Dyersville Area Historical Society



